

Ms Stella McArdle
Committee for Agricultural and Rural Development
Room 244
Parliament Buildings
Ballymiscaw
Stormont
Belfast
BT4 3XX

09 November 2012

Dear Stella,

Thank you for your letter of October 24th. I will be presenting the response of NIGTA in conjunction with Robin Irvine on behalf of our sector and do not wish to make a separate response as Devenish.

I look forward to our meeting on November 15th and to dealing with any questions arising from the presentation at that point.

Yours sincerely

OWEN BRENNAN

P.P. Vera Govan

Executive Chairman Devenish Nutrition



